Template: Letter to the Editor

<Name of Media Outlet or Publication>
Dear Editor:

September is National Hunger Action Month and the Vermont Foodbank is joining hundreds of other food banks around the country to raise awareness about the issue of hunger in our community. I too am joining the effort, because <State your reason for joining the efforts of Hunger Action Month>.

According to Hunger in America 2014, a nationwide survey of the charitable food system, in Vermont, 153,000 of our neighbors will visit a food shelf or meal site this year—34,000 of whom are children under the age of 18 years old. And while the Vermont Foodbank and its 225 food shelves, meal sites, shelters, senior centers and youth program are providing 10 million pounds of food to our neighbors struggling with hunger, there is still so much more to be done. 

<Feel free to add how you are getting involved, but keep length in mind. Acceptable letter length will vary from periodical to periodical. Look at their letters to the editor section to get a feel for an appropriate length.>
I hope you will join me and take action against hunger today. No action is too small—donate, volunteer or advocate. If we all do a little, we can have a big impact on hunger in our state. You can join me and learn more at vtfoodbank.org. 
Sincerely,
<Writer’s Signature>

<Name of Writer>

<Writer’s Title, Optional>

<Writer’s Organization, Optional >
